
 

 
Dear Parents 
 

Sports Report from Mrs Anderson 

This week, 18 pupils from Years 5 and 6 took part in the annual inter-school netball competition - this 

event was run by Agilitas Sports, with the help of the sports leaders from Spalding High School. 
 

Both of our teams were entered in the competitive competition, which consisted of 6 teams playing each 

other, in a round robin format. One of the most exciting matches was Westfield verses Westfield with 

our ‘A’ team just clinching victory with a late goal to win 4/3. At the end of the matches, 3 schools were 

on equal points having all won 4 out of their 5 matches. Goal difference was therefore used to place the 

top 3, Westfield ‘A’ team came home with the trophy with a goal difference of 24 and our B team were 

pipped to the silver medal position by Langtoft ‘A’ team with a goal difference of 14 to their 12. 
 

Well done to all our players who played with such good sporting values; their teamwork, determination, 

fair play alongside such fantastic netball skills made Mrs Anderson, Miss Hall and Mrs Knowles very proud. 

They were a credit to Westfield and the Westy Way! 
 

Important Reminders 

Sports Kit - Please can I ask parents to check at home if their child has represented the school recently 

or last year as we are short of over 30 kits, these kits were purchased only 5 years ago and it is becoming 

increasingly hard to give the same kit out to the teams as we are missing so many. 
 

Earrings - We are also seeing more children wearing earrings in PE, if they are newly pierced please send 

in tape with your child and if they can’t take their own earrings out please remove them at home on PE 

days. 
 

School Information 
 

Our Stars 

A huge ‘congratulations’ to our special stars this week.  To achieve this award children have tried very 

hard to excel in an area of their learning or behaviour.  Our stars this week are: 
 

Reception Aria Canavan  Myles Strachan Oliver Gray 

Year 1 Phoenix Houston Ava Winterton Olivia James 

Year 2 Evelyn Dickson Jessica Smith Lenny Moyes-Alwin  

Year 3 Houda Rais  Elouise Street Elijah Dautartaite 

Year 4 Franklyn Saker Harriet Kirk  Owen Parry  Bonnie-Rose Smith 

Year 5 Olivia Dunn  Amalie Tilley  Fraser Daniels  

Year 6 Skye Courton  Jack Tiplady  Martha Bilton  Ruwanthi Hasan 

 

Attendance 

Congratulations to the following classes who were winners for the week commencing 20th February:   
 

Gold Trophy Mrs Johnson’s Class (99%) 

Silver Trophy  Mrs Knott’s Class (97.75%) 
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Attendance Ted Miss Ward’s Class (100%) 

Miss Hibbins’ Class (99%) 

  

World Book Day – Thursday 2nd March  

It was so lovely to see all of the children in their World Book Day costumes yesterday – thank you for 

supporting this activity. 
 

Scholastic Book Fair 

Thank you to parents who have supported our Scholastic Book Fair this week, the fair continues next week 

and will run after school on Monday 6th & Tuesday 7th March from 3:15pm to 3:40pm in the infant hall. All 

children have been given a £1 World Book Day voucher that can be used as part payment towards any book 

purchased at the Book Fair – not posters or stationery.  Unfortunately, we don’t have access to the £1 

World Book Day books. Please note that we are only able to take payment for books by cash – please bring 

change if possible. 
 

Reminder - Year 1 Parent Assemblies  

A courtesy reminder that Year 1 children will welcome parents to their class showcase assemblies, starting 

at 2:30pm, on the following days: 
 

Monday 13th March – Mrs Coles’ Class 

Wednesday 15th March – Miss Ward’s Class 

Thursday 16th March – Miss Hibbins’ Class 

We would ask that a maximum of 4 people attend per child.  Assemblies will be approximately 20 minutes 

and are an opportunity for children to share the work they have been doing this year.  Parents should 

enter school via the middle infant door only – at the front of the school – the gates will open at 2:20pm.  

We are very much looking forward to welcoming you for this special event. 

Friends of Westfield – Follow us on Facebook - https://www.facebook.com/FriendsWestfieldBourne 

Our popular Mother’s Day Sale is nearly upon us. This year’s sale will be on Wednesday 15th March. A 

chance for the children to treat the special someone in their life - be that their Mum, Step Mum, Nan or 

other relative/carer. Children will be able to choose a special gift and card for £2. We don’t want to give 

the game away too much but there are approximately 8 different gifts to choose from of varying colours 

and designs (stock dependent) so they’ll be able to choose the most fitting one for their special someone. 

We’ve made sure that this year we have plenty of more general gifts suitable for varying special 

relatives/carers in your child’s life. Please remember to send children in with their money on the day, in a 

named envelope - they will be taken to choose their gift during the school day. If you have a child in Little 

Westys there will be a basket of gifts & cards available with nursery staff all week, to hopefully cover all 

sessions and anyone who’d like to take part.  The next FOW committee meeting is Monday 6th March so 

any ideas you have or support you’d like to offer we’d love to hear from you. 
 

Bourne Westfield School Lottery 

Congratulations to Mrs Laud who were winners of the school lottery in the last two weeks. The winnings 

increase as more people join - if you want to join for just £1 per ticket per week and have a chance of 

winning the weekly draw, then please go to www.yourschoollottery.co.uk, search for Bourne Westfield and 

follow the on screen instructions.  
 

   

 
Miss K Atkinson 

Headteacher 

https://www.facebook.com/FriendsWestfieldBourne
http://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/

